
3. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 COMMUNITY CONSTABLES 
 
 A letter was received from Hon Lianne Dalziel MP, referring a response from the Minister of Police to 

an enquiry about the availability of community constables.  Board members also noted that Inspector 
Brian McGurk, who had served the New Brighton area for ten years, was transferring to Nelson.  The 
Board decided: 

 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 2. That the Board present a Certificate of Appreciation to Inspector Brian McGurk in recognition of 

his contribution to the community during his service with the New Brighton Police. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


